
Thursday, November 14, 2019 
 

 The ensemble for A Midsummer Night's Dream may be excused to the Little Theatre for Champs 

today. Please send them after announcements. 

 Watch and listen for the HERO sweeps!  There will be an announcement made for teachers to 

email Mr. Plucker for certain periods if all of their students (that's you!) are on-time and in class.  

Each Friday all of the classes that were HERO swept will have their teachers name put into a 

drawing.  The class that is drawn on Friday will receive a HERO reward the following Monday!!  

Rumor on the street is that HERO sweeps will begin this week!  Help your class out and be Here 

Everyday and Ready, On-time!!  Get your HERO on!!   

 Attention Gamers - this week's Gaming Club has been cancelled.  Keep strong, game long.    

 Today after school in B-234, Mr. Stair’s room, there will be a D and D character creation session.  

Brought to you by the officers in GSA. 

 Seniors – Jostens will be in the cafeteria during both lunches today and tomorrow to take 

graduation orders or for any questions you may have about graduation products.   

 Are you interested in the scholarships that the military has to offer? Sign up in Naviance to learn 

about the ROTC scholarship program with our US Marines representative during Champs in the 

Career Center. 

 Tickets are now on sale for our fall production of A Midsummer Night's Dream. You can buy tickets 

online this year. For the ticket link please see one of the many posters on campus! Ticket prices 

are $15 general admission; $10 student/senior; $5 with EHS ASB.  Come on an adventure deep 

into the woods and world of the 1930's with fairies and mixed up romance. 

 


